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OTTAWA. Canada

March 8, 1933.

Sir Arthur Currie,
President and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal, P. q.
Dear Sir Arthur:-

I have to thank you for your letter of March
6th. This morning I received a communication from 
the Registrar, stating that your Matriculation Board 
has agreed to accept certificates secured "by recom­
mendation from our Middle School students. I wish 
to express my appreciation of the interest you have 
manifested in this matter and for your prompt action. 
I feel sure that, so far as this school is concerned, 
you will have no cause to regret your decision.

Might I repeat that we are looking forward to
your visit to this school? We shall be glad to have 
you at any time that suits your convenience. We have 
an assembly each morning of over 1200 students (the 
remainder of our 1480 cannot be accommodated in the 
hall) and I hope that you will be as interested in 
seeing our morning exercises as we shall be honoured 
in having you with us.

Yours very truly,

Principal


